
The Mapper team continues to refine the process.  Working with the 
Curriculum Committee, roadmap templates are submitted by faculty when 
proposing new awards or modifying existing ones.  Faculty also will review 
existing awards through the Department Planning/Program Review process.  
As the Pathways Program Mapper continues to be implemented, faculty will 
have the opportunity to modify their sequenced courses, if needed.  The 
Program Mapper is an excellent tool to help with enrollment management 
and course scheduling.  Contact pathways@lbcc.edu for more information. 
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The first Pillar of guided pathways is to “Clarify the Path” by creating clear 
pathways to employment and further education.  LBCC faculty have thoughtfully 
sequenced courses for all their awards.  Additionally, LBCC and CSU Long Beach 
have been working closely together to create 4-year roadmaps from LBCC 
through CSULB so students are able to clearly see what courses they need to 
complete for their bachelor’s degree.  We are excited to announce that the top 
transfer majors to CSULB Roadmaps are now available through the digital 
Program Mapper system.  The Program Mapper is accessible on the department 
web pages currently and will be available in other locations on the LBCC website 
soon.  Below is an image of the Pathways Program Mapper. 

The Pathways Program Mapper team is led by GP Coordinators Heather Dy and 
Anthony Hayes as well as several counselors, technical support, and classified 
staff who are inputting the roadmaps into the system.  The goal is to have all 
awards (degrees and certificates) in the Program Mapper by end of Spring 22.  
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